
From: Redacted 

Sent: 12/10/2013 4:40:48 PM 
To: ALJ274SelfReports@cpuc.ca.gov (ALJ274SelfReports@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Redacted 
Redacted 
I Redacted Yee, Frances 

(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=FSC2); Gibson, Bill (Codes) 
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=WLG3); Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd) 

Bcc: 

Subject: FW: Update to PG&E's February 6, 2013 ALJ-274 Self-Report Notification 

Dear General Jack Hagan, 

Redacted 

12/10/2013 4:40: 

Pursuant to Resolution ALJ-274, attached are the signed affidavits confirming that notifications 
to the local authorities for the affected cities and counties were made for the December 5, 2013 
update to the self-report, dated February 6, 2013, regarding failure to repair, re-check, and 
document leaks in the Mission Division. 

Sincerely, 

Redacted 

Regulatory Compliance 

Gas Operations [ Pacific Gas and Electric 

6111 Bollinger Canyon Road, San Ramon, Ca 94583 

Redacted 

prom; | Redacted | 
Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2013 2:36 PM 
To: 'ALJ274SelfReports@cpuc.ca.gov' 

SB GT&S 0256712 

mailto:ALJ274SelfReports@cpuc.ca.gov


Cc: 'Yee, Frances (FSC2@pqe.comV; Redacted (Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Subject: Update to PG&E's February 6, 2013 ALJ-274 Self-Report Notification 

Brigadier General Jack Hagan, 

PG&E is providing a second update to its ALJ-274 Self-Identified Non-Compliance 
Notification, dated February 6, 2013, regarding failure to repair, re-check, and document leaks 
in the Mission Division. This update describes the findings and corrective actions of an 
expanded system-wide review to identify leaks that missed timely entry into PG&E's leak 
database (IGIS -Integrated Gas Information System). 

Sincerely, 

Redacted 

Regulatory Compliance 

Gas Operations [ Pacific Gas and Electric 

6111 Bollinger Canyon Rd, Floor 4, San Ramon, CA 94583 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0256713 


